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The Planning Inspectorate 
 
thamestunnel@planninginspectorate.gov.uk 
 
 
 

 
 
Our ref: NE/2020/131850/01-L01 
Your ref:  
 2530-TDWAY-TTTUN-990-ZZ-CO-700187  

 
Date:  23 June 2020 
 
 

 
Dear Sir/Madam 
 
The Thames Water Utilities Limited (Thames Tideway Tunnel) Order (si:2014/2384)1 
Application for a non-material change in relation to Victoria Embankment Foreshore 
(VCTEF) and Blackfriars Bridge Foreshore (BLABF) sites 
       
We received an email from Tideway, dated 26 May 2020, informing us of this non material 
change to the DCO application. In summary, we understand approval is sought to amend: 
• the site works parameter plan for the VCTEF site;  
• the site works parameter plan for the BLABF site;  
• the extent of loss of listed river wall plans at BLABF sheets 1 and 2; and  
• the demolition and site clearance plans at BLABF sheets 2 and 3 (of 5).  
The proposed non material change seeks to amend the approved drawings and revise the 
references to these plans. 
 
We have reviewed the information submitted with the application and have no objection to the 
proposed amendments to the DCO. 
 
I trust this is satisfactory but if you have any queries, please contact me. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Mrs Candice Albon 
Sustainable Places Advisor - Thames Tideway Tunnel 
 
Direct dial 07825203170 
Direct e-mail TTT_planning@environment-agency.gov.uk 
 
Cc Liz Wood-Griffiths, Tideway 
Andrew Hodge, CEMHD5 
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